



Ecclesfield Primary School

High Street Ecclesfield SHEFFIELD S35 9UD

Tel: 0114 2467396 Fax: 0114 2570854

E-mail: enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk Executive Head J. Eagleton BSc Hons PGCE NPQH

19th November 2024

FS Local Walk: St Mary's Church, Ecclesfield Monday 13th January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our RE curriculum, the children have been learning about Christianity. Our current topic poses the question: 'Where is a special place for Christians to go?'. To support the children in their learning, we will be going on a local walk to visit St Mary's Church, Ecclesfield in person.

The children will be met by Reverend Tim Gill during their visit, who will speak about Christianity and why the Church is so important to him and other Christians. Additionally, the walk will develop children's understanding of their local area. We will pay close attention to the landmarks we see along the way e.g. police station and Ecclesfield park.

FSP (Tigers) will be going on our walk on the day of <u>Monday 13th</u> <u>January</u>. We will be leaving school at <u>I.10pm</u>. The children will be back for their normal 3.00pm home time and parents and carers will collect from our classroom as normal.

This local walk is free, and children will only require sensible clothing and footwear in order to participate. Please note, if there is adverse weather the visit will be postponed.

Please note: Permission for your child at attend local walks with school will have been given as part of your school starter information pack. Please see staff if you have any concerns about your child attending the visit.

If you would like any further information regarding the walk, please do get in touch.

Thank you for your continued support.

FS Team









